Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2003 1:08 PM
To: 'Kenneth Dahl'

Subject: RE: Drybones Bay EA

Hi Kenneth,

Thank you for your note.

I had inguired about leases in Drybones/Wool Bay upon the referral of all projects to EA
in the Drybones/Wool Bay areas and was informed that there were none.

Through review of screening documents, I did become aware of Mr. Robertson's cabin. In
addition to the announcement in the newspaper, I contacted him via e-mail (as noted in the
screening file) to advise him of this EA. I received an auto-reply indicating he would be
away for an extended period of time. Do you know how I might reach him?

Besides Mr. Greg Robertson and Ms. Susan Weaver, was there anyone else I should contact?

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

2-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

————— Original Message—-----

From: Kenneth Dahl [mailto:dahlk@inac-ainc.gc.cal
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2003 3:51 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: Drybones Bay EA

Hi Sherry,

I have seen much of the documentation resulting from the review of various drill projects
in the Drybones Bay area and was wondering if the person who holds a land lease with DIAND
was included in the process. His name is Greg Robertson and the lease reference number
with our Land Administration office is 85I/4-1. He has a cabin on the south shore of
Drybones Bay. I was wondering if you were aware of this.

Kenneth Dahl ARy,
Resource Management Officer III

South Mackenzie District ’
DIAND



